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The committee would like to wish the people of Kelbrook 

& Sough a very happy & prosperous New Year. As always, 

we have planned numerous events spread throughout the 

year to bring enjoyment to all family members. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

        Contact: Carolyn Bell    Tel: 01282 842718 

 

                             Website: www.kelbrookvillagehall.org.uk 

 

                                     (Registered Charity No. 1101005) 

Activity Day Time Contact Contact 

Number 

Yoga Monday 

 

6:30 - 8:00pm 

 

David Rogers 07768 

185740 

 

Toddle into 

Church 

Tuesday 10:30 - 11:30 

am 

Rev Hugh Fielden 01282 

844877 

Kelbrook  

Painting Group 

Tuesday (In 

Annex) 

1:30 - 3:30 pm Martin Wilkinson 01282 

842775 

Badminton Tuesday 8:00 – 10:00 pm John McGrow 01282 

545160 

Indoor Bowls Wednesday 

(October to 

March) 

12:30 – 4:00 pm Howard Bond 01282 

842688 

Crafts & 

laughs 

Wednesday (In 

Annex) 

1:00 – 3:00 pm Christine Elley 

Duckworth 

Contact 

via 

facebook 

Tai - Chi Wednesday 6:30 – 

8:00 pm 

Bill Keith 01282 

770141 

Dance, fitness 

& fun 

Thursday 11:00am – 12:00 

noon 

Janet 07879 

886612 

Over 60’s 

Lunch Club. 

It’s free and 

takeaways are 

available 

Normally Friday 

towards the 

end of the 

month 

Arrive at 

12noon for 

lunch at 12:30 

Sharon 

 

 

Christine 

 

07944 

174737 

 

07788 

914712 

Children’s 

Dance Club 

Friday 5:30 – 7:45 pm Imogen Gibson 07590 

663286 

Community Groups 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

   

Your opportunity to meet like minded people from 

our community. Learn a new skill, try a new sport, 

lose a few pounds or simply enjoy yourselves. 

 

Why not give it a try? 



Upcoming Events - 2023 
 

Book Swap/Sale Saturday 14th January  

Book Swap/Sale Saturday 11th March  

Duck Race Saturday 1st April 
 

Watch the antics of the 
plastic ducks bobbing 
down the beck with a 
delicious lunch in the 
hall. Fun for all the 
family 

Book Swap/Sale Saturday 20th May  

Scarecrow Trail 
& Gift Fair 
Week-end 

Saturday 13th & Sunday 14th 
May 

This year’s Scarecrow 
theme: Musicals 

Book Swap/Sale Saturday 8th July  

Tractor Run Sunday 20th  August 
 

See the Tractors, old & 
new and enjoy 
refreshments in the hall 

Book Swap/Sale Saturday 9th September  

Annual Arts & 
Crafts Weekend 

Saturday 4th & Sunday 5th 
November 

High quality products, 
All hand made by local 
Craftsmen. Beverages 
& Tasty homecooked 
food available each day 

Book Swap/Sale Saturday 11th November  
Carols on 
Tractors 

Saturday 16th  December  Start the Festive season 
with traditional Carols 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Reflection on 2022 

 
 

After difficult years in 2020 and 2021 the Hall was able to put 

on a full programme of events including The Duck Race, The 

Scarecrow Trail, The Tractor Run, The Arts & Crafts Fair and  

Carols on Tractors. Six book swap/sale mornings were also 

staged.  

Of particular note was the Scarecrow weekend which was 

enhanced considerably by Matt Henderson & Sue Chadwick 

dressing as Space Cowboy & Strawbot: 

 
We are pleased to report that the weekly community group 

activities are back in full swing, the details of which can be 

found herein. During the year many improvements were made to 

the Hall centering on Health & Safety and security. In addition, 

much maintenance work was done to preserve the fabric of the 

building and enhancing the looks of the outside areas. This 

comprehensive tally of work would not have been possible 

without your support of events and very kind donations from 

the West Craven Committee, Kelbrook & Sough Parish Council 

and The Local Members Grant Scheme.  

A massive Thank You to all who supported us. 

 

They tirelessly toured the 

village throughout the two 

days interacting with 

everyone and delighting the 

children by having their 

photographs taken with 

them. 


